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Ariana Costa

From: mathew gouin <northcountry091915@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 6:20 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: AGAINST AWB HB-5436!!

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I've been a Rhode Island resident now for the last 18 years and I seem to have always remembered little RI trying to 
push for some sort of AWB one way or the other. This time it was going to be slipped in with the budget bill which is just 
down right WRONG! By implacing this so-called Assault Weapons Ban you are not doing anything to get the guns off the 
street but in fact you are making over 100,000 RI residents criminals!  
Please do not Pass this bill HB-5436!! 
sincerely,  
Mathew Gouin 


